
Thank you from everyone at O'Connell’s GAC to the
White family for the presentation made to the club in
memory of Fr Brian White.
Fr Brian's brother Fergal and nephew Conor present a
cheque for £2500 to O'Connell’s GAC to go towards
the costs of the new walking track at the club grounds
in memory of Fr Brian.
Fr Brian's family also donated a fantastic £6162.24 to
Northern Ireland Chest Heart and Stroke
The family of Fr Brian would like to extend their
heartfelt gratitude to everyone who participated in the
fundraising climb of Croagh Patrick and to those in the
local community who took part in the fundraising walk
at O'Connell’s GAC, and to anyone who donated, for
their generosity and support. Fr Brian's family thank
you for coming together to honor his legacy and for
your continuous support of our community.
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Underage Fundraiser

Thank you to all who came out to support our underage
sponsored walk this morning and for making it a huge
success!
Thanks to everyones generosity we raised an amazing
amount of £2097
These funds will help towards the purchase of hundreds
of sliotars and footballs required each year for our
underage groups 

Summer Camp

The annual summer camp this year will be on 17 & 18
August.
Booking now open on clubzap

Fr Brian White RIP

Club Development Draw

Mary McQuade, along with her nephews, collects her
prize of 2 tickets to the All Ireland Final and a 1 night
stay in The Gresham Hotel from club chairman Damien
Smyth.
Congratulations Mary, enjoy your weekend!

Online success

Congratulations to the pupils of Our Lady’s Tu;llysaran who
created and performed the song called ‘Bring Sam Home’
to the tune of ‘From Now On’ from their school play of The
Greatest Showman. It's a wonderful tribute to the team
and its captain – the school's Vice Principal, Aidan Forker –
ahead of Sunday's All-Ireland final... Their video has been
viewed over 31,000 times!

https://www.facebook.com/NorthernIrelandChestHeartandStroke?__cft__[0]=AZXA-kvUGpyonDcUam87K3N5ED3Md_D9dZXFQOKZmxIo3PZoMQ0sZKymebd-UYEcTC-KNnEnbBMP9pGnuwE8FhUqnUFy0VzDx5GMtzxUmHrVfaHWsf39eLxV7Sp57gfOzGprmONFnzFn7y5cOkVBFMP-_ojA2wL2mHzGDnP25bHXKl4IqTRYrRY7pGe5C_KJJTQ0NjtfIbxS1Wnj7LG9ogOZ&__tn__=-]K-R


Our Lotto draw takes
place every Monday night
at 7pm with a current
jackpot of £1375!! 

O’Connell lotto

Everyone can enter our
Monthly draw and entries
can again be made via
cash/standing order or in
the club shop section in
Club Zap. 

Siopa/Club shop
Our Siopa/shop has tea/coffee and other treats
available on match days, as well as club branded
football gloves for sale! 
Card payments now accepted minimum spend
£1.00. 

Support our Main Sponsors

Monies raised through Club O'Connell will enable us to
invest in projects that will ensure our club members
both present and future have the best training and
facilities available.

Club O'Connell 
How it works

The members of Club O'Connell pledge  £240 per
annum - less than £5 per week to Tullysaran GAC.
and Thank you to everyone that has signed up to
Club O'Connell Tulach Saráin so far.
Payment is made by standing order/cash payment
and can be paid in various ways.

Set up a standing order:
O Connells GAC Tullysaran

Bank of Ireland
Sort code: 902047

Account Number: 46655598
Payment reference = your name

Then call at the siopa/shop to order your 
Club O'Connell merchandise

or
Join at the Club shop 

or 
Sign up via Clubzap

Members of Club O'Connell will automatically be
entered into the monthly draw.

Congratulations to the
July winners!!

Members Monthly draw - £10 entry

Thank you to every one who has supported our
Lotto, it has raised just over £6000 for much
needed funds from it’s inception in August 2023.

Tickets available (£1 each) online or in the
clubrooms before each draw. 
Lotto can be played online by 
scanning this QR Code:

or at
https://oconnellsgac.clubforce.com/products/lotto/
oconnells-gac-tullysaran-lotto

Year 2 of Club O’Connell will be starting in August
and a new piece of merchandise will be
introduced.
The Club O’Connell jacket has reached the end of
line at O’Neill’s so anyone signing up will now
move to the Year 2 item of merchandise.

Thank You

A huge thank you to our volunteers who have been
working behind the scenes tidying up our club grounds.

Club and County draw 
The 2024 Club & County tickets are on sale now and are
priced at £100 each.
This is a great opportunity to support both club and
county and win some fantastic prizes at the same time.
80% of ticket sales will come to the club after we reach
our minimum sale target.
Available now online on Club Zap or from committee
members, senior players or the club shop on match
days.



Armaghi People of the Year Archive building 
We are currently trying to build an
archive library of our club history,
development and achievements over
they years.

Can you help?
Have you any scrap books/photos or have a spare
half hour to tell your story and allow us to document
it?
If you can help ...please start gathering the
information and we will arrange a date to collect
and collate all information. 

A Trip Down Memory Lane

5 Yrs ago - 2019 2b League Winners

10 Yrs ago- 2014 Prizegiving

15 Yrs ago - 2009 GAA Anniversary Parade

Congratulations to our very own Aine Doyle
(daugher of Seamus and Clodagh) who has been
shortlisted for the Armagh I People of The Year
Awards.  
Aine is an inspiration to everyone and would be a
very worthy winner of this award.
Please head over to the Armaghi facebook page
and cast your vote for AIne.  

All Ireland Final 2024
Everyone at O'Connell’s GAC wish Mr Forker and
the Armagh team all the very best in this Sunday's
All Ireland Final.
Orange fever has definitely hit the people of
Tullysaran!


